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BY EMAIL 

November 5, 2010 
 
To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors 

 All Other Interested Parties  
 

Re: Correction to Notice of Proceeding on Recovery of Costs and Damages for 
Late Payment Penalty Class Action Board File Number EB-2010-0295 
 

On October 29, 2010, the Board issued a Notice of Proceeding in the above matter.   
 
It has since been brought to the Board‘s attention that the toll free number at page 6 of 
the Notice is incorrect. The correct number is 1-888-632-6273.  
 
The Board directs all distributors who have not yet published the Notice to make the 
necessary correction. A copy of the corrected Notice is attached to this letter.  
 
For those distributors who have already published the Notice or are unable to make the 
correction in time for publication, the Board will not require these distributors to 
republish the Notice. The Board regrets the error, but notes that the phone number for 
the Customer Relations Centre is correct, as is the fax number and feels it is therefore 
not necessary to republish the Notice.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
 


